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TSSA has been advised that ULC will be withdrawing listings for the ORD-C58.9 Secondary Containment Liners 
for Underground and Aboveground Flammable and Combustible Liquids as of February 28, 2009. The ORD 
will be withdrawn sometime after that. 
 
ULC will be initiating a process to write a proper standard for the liners however they do not intend to certify the 
liners in the future.  As a result, there will be approximately a two year gap when there will be no certification 
document (it will take 2 years to develop a standard), and once the standard is complete, there still may not be any 
certified product on the market. 
 
In view of the above after February 28, 2009, TSSA will require applicants to: 

a) Provide a letter from a P. Eng. stating that the liner meets the requirements of ORD-C58.9 or the 
new standard, once it has been developed. 

b) Provide the manufacturer’s specifications for the material and installation instructions. 
c) A variance application for the use of unapproved equipment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


